n Haight St {
> Francisco CA 4117

July &, 1989

Dear Jean,

I hope you don't mind thet I published your latest letter in
the enclosed issue of FTM., I felt that the letter wasn't
particularly "personal" to me, and that you would receive a much

more varied response if others read it (we have over 100 names on
our mailing list).

We held our last female-to-male Get-Together as a picnic in
the park last weekend. About 12 FTM's attended with friends and
children. It was more of a "social" gathering this time... no

program or speakers, etc. Our next Get-Together will be sometime
in September.,

I'm sure our FTH readers would love to hear more about
Mannengroep, Would you be interested in writing a short article
for FTH about your female-to-male gatherings, such as how many
attend; only transsexuals or crossdressers, too; do you have
speakers, or is it more of a closed counseling session?

Hope to hear from you again.





